ORGANIZATIONAL LETTERHEAD HERE

Sample Text 

<Date>
The Honorable <First Name> <Last Name>
U.S. Senate
Washington, DC 20515
Via fax: #
Dear Senator <Last Name>,

On behalf of [organization name], I strongly urge you to oppose cutting amendments to the International Affairs Budget during Senate floor consideration of the FY 2014 Budget Resolution.  We understand that all government programs must do their part to bring down our debt, but we’re very concerned about potential cuts to the International Affairs Budget on the Senate floor, especially given that it's only 1% of the federal budget. 

Development and diplomacy programs are vital for our nation.  They help protect our national security, spur economic growth, and provide life-saving humanitarian assistance.  The International Affairs Budget is a strategic and cost-effective investment that is essential to [insert your issues here].
International Affairs programs have already been cut 20% since FY 2010. These cuts are real with harmful consequences and they leave us vulnerable given the national security and economic challenges our country faces.  As the Senate considers its FY 2014 Budget Resolution, which includes critical funding for the International Affairs Budget, please oppose any cutting amendments to International Affairs programs because they will harm our ability to help the victims of conflict, disease, and natural disasters and they undermine the type of leadership I think America has to provide in our world.

OR use these sample paragraphs:

All over the world, humanitarian efforts funded by the International Affairs Budget have saved millions of lives, cured diseases, provided life-saving treatment to those living with HIV, promoted democracy, and built the foundation for local economies – all while reinforcing the values of compassion of the United States.  These programs leverage significant private charitable contributions and donations.  They help address the root causes of poverty and help people improve their own lives, and the lives of their families, communities, and countries for the long-term.

The International Affairs Budget is an essential part of our national security.  Military leaders – including former Secretary of Defense Leon Panetta and former Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff Admiral Mike Mullen – have been adamant that deep budget cuts to development and diplomacy programs will be detrimental to our national security.    
The International Affairs Budget plays a crucial role in creating American jobs and economic growth at home and export opportunities abroad.  Ninety-five percent of the world’s consumers live outside our borders, and more than one out of five American jobs are tied to international trade.   The International Affairs Budget’s export and economic development programs help create U.S. jobs by building and expanding overseas markets for American goods and services.  
Suggested closing:

On behalf of [organization name], I urge you to oppose cutting amendments to the International Affairs Budget during Senate floor consideration of the FY 2014 Budget Resolution.   
Sincerely,

Your Name

Your Business/Organization
